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From: Tisbury School Building Committee <tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 5:51 PM
To: Harold Chapdelaine; John Custer; Sean DeBettencourt; Peter Gearhart; Rita Jeffers; Reade 

Milne; James Rogers; Michael Watts; Richard Marks (Daedalus/CHA); Chris Blessen (Tappe); 
Christina Opper (Daedalus/CHA); Marni Lipke; Matt Barnhart (Tappe)

Subject: [--EXTERNAL--]: Fwd: Pending Questions

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ Forwarded message ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Paul Lazes <paullazes1@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Jul 20, 2020 at 5:35 PM 
Subject: Pending Questions 
To: Rachel Orr <rachelforr@yahoo.com>, Tisbury School Building Committee <tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com>, Dan 
Seidman <dseidman@sprynet.com> 

Beginning with questions sent June 23 and several thereafter, there 
are  questions still not answered.  Rachel has confirmed all were 
received.  

All questions posed are to assist in a possible path forward to a less expensive total 
cost while accomplishing the stated educational objectives.

Your help in accomplishing this goal would be greatly appreciated.

Please respond by August 1.

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Lazes 




